
Join Reingold for a Discussion on the  
National Library Service for the Blind and Physically Handicapped  

Library of Congress

Share Your Thoughts! 
You are invited to participate in a discussion on how you think people 
who are blind and physically disabled can best learn about the Braille 
and Talking-Book Program. 

We have seats available for eight participants and two alternates and a 
special gift for those who take this opportunity to share their ideas and 
insights. In addition, a light dinner will be served.

Eligible Participants
We are seeking feedback from people who are blind, have low vision, 
or have physical disabilities that prevent them from reading or holding 
traditional books, especially veterans, students, and seniors. 

We also need to hear from caregivers of people in these groups.  
You do not need to currently use NLS services to participate. 

When
Tues., Jan. 7, 2014
6:00 – 8:00 p.m.

Where
Alexandria, VA

How to Register
For more information or to express an 

interest in participating, please contact 
Emmie McMackin at 571.451.0997 or 

focusgroup@reingold.com. 

Accessibility
The discussion will be held in an 

accessible venue and handicapped 
parking is available. 
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